
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

Dear Parents, 

 The school is detailed as an Examination Centre for conducting “Sub Inspector 

Comb. Comp. Exam – 2021” from 13th Sept. 2021 to 15th Sept. 2021 in two shifts. 
 

 Thursday, 16th September 2021 will be a holiday on account of Baba Ramdev 

Jayanti. 
 

 

 Therefore No Online and Offline Classes will be conducted on these days  i.e. from 

13th Sept. 2021 to 16th Sept. 2021.  

 

 

Principal 


